TOWN OF LEDYARD
CONNECTICUT

RETIREMENT BOARD

741 Colonel Ledyard Highway
Ledyard, CT 06339-1551
Chairman John Rodolico (860) 464-3220

March 21, 2023

Mayor Fred B. Allyn, III
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway
Ledyard, Connecticut 06339

Dear Mayor Allyn:

At its Regular Meeting held on March 21, 2023, the Retirement Board took the following
actions.

e Approved retirement benefit for Thomas Olsen in the amount of $4,783.28 in the form of a
modified cash refund annuity effective March 1, 2023.

Respectfully submitted,

(s ADs

Christina Hostetler
Town Hall Assistant

tHor

cc: Director of Finance
Director of Human Resources
Treasurer
Town Council



